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From: Roman Caruk   
Sent: November 9, 2019 3:14 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: garbage collection every 2 weeks 
 
I strongly support Mr. Danko's  proposal to have garbage pickup every 2 weeks instead 
of weekly. 
The city has been promoting recycling for decades so at this point most items that can 
be recycled are no longer going to landfill, thus reducing the amount of garbage 
homeowners have.  
There are 4 people living in our house and the amount of garbage is minimal. Most 
weeks I do not put out the garbage because its mostly empty. Since council is facing a 
reduction in budget and some services, I think this is an excellent time to reduce 
garbage pickup from weekly to every 2 weeks. This is not an essential service. 
Please include this correspondence for the Nov. 18th Public Works meeting. 
Roman Caruk  
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